
Chai Wan Families Clinic to suspend
service

     The Department of Health today (August 14) said that due to flooding at
the Chai Wan Families Clinic at 1/F, Main Block, Pamela Youde Nethersole
Eastern Hospital, 3 Lok Man Road, Chai Wan, the service of the clinic will be
suspended today for urgent repair works. Those who have made appointments
will be informed of the appropriate arrangement.
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